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WE NEED EVERYONE TO COME TO THE MAY MEETING.  WE ARE SOLICITING NOMINATIONS FOR 
OFFICERS FOR THE 2021-2022 FRATERNAL YEAR.  WE NEED A QUORUM (MINIMUM OF 10 MEMBERS 
PRESENT).  PLEASE BE THERE!!!!  

Hello again, Brothers.  We hope that everyone is remaining safe in 2021.  We also hope that you 
have been able to make arrangements for your vaccinations in your local county.  As a friendly 
reminder:  we are excited to be back in All Saints Hall for our monthly meetings.  I am looking 
forward to greeting you at the next meeting.  Social distancing and precautions have allowed me and 
the rest of the council to feel safe during our meeting.  PLEASE COME JOIN US!!! 

We had a great turnout for the April meeting, and for the May meeting we will add the availability of 
ZOOM to encourage more attendance. John Hunt will be sending out the registration link for the 
meeting, please follow the instructions.  For the election of Officers, everyone has a chance to be 
nominated as long as they have obtained the Third-Degree status.  YOU CAN EVEN NOMINATE 
YOURSELF FOR AN OFFICE. Please let us know at the next meeting if you desire to be nominated for 
office. 

Volunteers did a great job packing meals for our annual feed the hungry drive.  The Knights packed 
40,000 meals on March 20 at St. Vincent Ferrer.  

The Holy Spirit Catholic will be hosting the Spring Concert and MEGA_RAFFLE on May 15th.  The Holy 
Spirit Music Ministry will be performing a Broadway theme.  At the end of the concert, the winning 
ticket will be drawn.  The first prize is $2,500; second is $1,000; and third is $500.  You do not need to 
be present to win.  Tickets will be sold after masses each weekend before May 15.  SUPPORT THE 
HOLY SPIRIT PARISH.  There will be a Happy Half Hour before the concert with beverages and snacks.  
Tickets are free, but the seating is limited.  Get your tickets soon!!  

At the May meeting, we will be addressing the issue of changing the number of members needed to 
establish a quorum from 10 to 8.  To do so will require a two thirds majority of the members present. 
That number will need to be a quorum (10 members).  Supreme says that 8 is an appropriate 
number; that is why we are changing to 8.  

Our prayers are going out for the following: John Hunt’s family, Lou Ando’s wife, John St. Martin, 
Charlie Fox, and Johnny Turner.  John Hunt thanked everyone for their prayers. 

 In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!! 

IMPORTANT DATES:  APRIL 24th – 4th DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION AT HOLY NAME PARISH 

   APRIL 28th – VIRTUAL K of C BENEFITS (ZOOM) Details to follow  

God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 
REMEMBER: Monthly Council meetings are held at 7:30pm on the second Monday of each month in 
All Saints Hall - SEE YOU THERE. 


